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As I read through the bill, I realized how dangerous this cap and trade disguise actually is. I really how dangerous all
these bills being crammed into the short session are becoming. This nonsense and conceded behavior has to stop.

Hiding under climate change even though Oregon has 0.6% carbon imprint. Other states should take note of our
natural carbon sink. CO2 isn’t all bad-we need it to live and plants and trees need it to grow, it’s called
photosynthesis. Asia is the number one polluter, all or efforts will have little to no impact.

Auctioning credits to Fortune 500 companies and allowing them to inflate the price to sell is outrageous! Even more
outrageous is not taxing them on their capital gains. The topper is all this is exempt from public record-what deals
are actually occurring behind closed doors?

According to Section 29 deposits from the auctioned credits go to the common school fund. Is this a PERS bailout?

Limiting fuel for transportation of goods without having viable and reasonable in place is prohibitive. Diesel isn’t
dirty anymore.

I’m a native Oregonian and I am disappointed in the propaganda being spread.

No on SB1530. No on SB1574 and HB4179
No on Cap and Trade

K Sloop

mailto:mksloop@comcast.net
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

